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I am concerned about the changes you are proposing. I went from having 400:1 to 100:1. Now you are proposing
10:1. It looks like you are in the pockets of some fat cats that are trying to squeeze out the little guy. I make a few
hundred every two or three months trading forex now this change will make me earn $0. If did not finish college but
thought myself how to trade, and after two years of so so profits, I am finally making some cash. Thanks for taking
the food out of my family’s mouth in advance.

Louis Richard Jr.
louisrichardjr@gmail.com
919-238-9473


